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Hello at the end of a busy but lovely week at Sutton. As I said last week, we welcomed our new 

starters and their parents to a socially-distanced coffee morning on the Friday, which was 

absolutely lovely. Since then, I am delighted to let you know that we have welcomed another new 

family into our Reception class for September. The Sutton family is certainly growing and 

flourishing! 

The ‘Bubbles’ have had a fantastic week with some becoming weather reporters, others baking, 

some children completing art projects and then finishing their week with a treat. One of the most 

heart-warming parts of the children’s return has been seeing them play and work with those they 

would not normally choose to do so with. There are some really solid, new friendships forming. 

You will all be aware of the latest government announcements about all children returning to school 

in September in bubbles of 30. I feel we are a step ahead of the game with this, having the 

majority of the school back already and the children being in good routines of maintaining hygiene 

and staggering lunches etc. I will update you with plans as we develop them over the next few 

weeks, and though September will still be a little strange, at least we will all be back together and 

embracing a new normal. 

This week has been very exciting, as we have been recruiting for two new teaching assistants and a 

teacher. I am pleased to let you know that we have successfully appointed two fantastic teaching 

assistants for Y2/3 and Y5/6 – I will let you know more details once the formal bits are completed! 

Today we will be interviewing for our new Year 4 teacher and I think I am more nervous than the 

candidates. As a staff, we are very excited to see who will be become the newest member of the 

Sutton team, and again, I will communicate the good news as soon as possible. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend! 


